Dear House Rules Committee and Rep. Mark Johnson,

I just learned that HB 2927 has finally been scheduled for a work session for this Thursday, May 18, at 3:00
and am encouraging you to do all you can to support the passage of this critically needed legislation!

Oregon needs to take a leadership role in joining the National Popular Vote Compact, leading to the election of
the President of the United States by popular vote. Every person's vote should count, particularly for this
important office. Please do your part to add Oregon's electoral votes towards reaching the needed 270 Electoral
Vote threshold.

Help support one person one vote and strengthen our democracy! Thank you.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Medley, Sandy, OR 97055
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